
Serbian FDPM and MFA Ivica Dacic meets Ambassador of the Russian Federation Alexander Chepurin
Monday, 02 June 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
conferred today with the Ambassador of the Russian Federation in Belgrade, Alexander
Chepurin.
  
Possibilities for further enhancement of bilateral relations, and preparations for the impending
visit to Belgrade of Foreign Minister of the Russian Federation Sergey Lavrov, were discussed
in the meeting. Russian Foreign Minister Lavrov is to visit Belgrade on 16-17 June.
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